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Date: 20/08/2020 

To, 

Dr. R. V. Solunke  

Associate Professor and Head of Dept.Zoology Dayanand Science College Latur  

Subject: Letter of Thanks  

Respected Sir, Greetings from Dr. Manish Deshpande Head, Dept. of Physics and            
Material Science Netaji Subhashchandra Bose College, Nanded, Maharashtra, India 

Although COVID-19 upsurge has brought a deep-seated alter in more or less all walks              
of mankind. The scholastic activities of the teaching organizations are not the barring for that.               
However, because of the advanced technology, the academic activities aren’t ceased. In this             
consensus Dept. of Physics and Material Science of our college had organized “​Online One              
Month Countrywide National Science Student Development Programme       
(CWNSSDP-2020)”​ for all science streams, from 27/07/2020 to 26/08/2020. 

It is our great pleasure to extend a warm gratitude and appreciation to you as a              
Distinguished ​Resource Person ​on delivering your talk on ​FRESH WATER FISH           
CULTURE in ​‘​CWNSSDP-2020’ ​on a topic relevant to your expertise on 20/08/2020 from             
12:00noon to 01:00pm.  

Your participation as a speaker on this occasion has highly enhanced the enthusiasm of              
all the participants in this conference.  

I am looking forward for your constant co-operation in future. 

 

With warm regards and thanking you, 

       Yours sincerely, 

   Dr. Manish Deshpande 
Programme Co-ordinator  
    (​CWNSSDP-2020​)  

                                                                                                        and HOD; Physics 


